
Phillips, Paul S.
4/16/2010 12:01:25 PM
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3) 
Ton-Quinlivan, Van N. (Van.Ton-Quinlivan@pge-corp.com)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Pathways event on Treasure Island

Bill (or 
Van),

Just left you a
voicemail about this. James Bryant, CEO of JBR Partners (a
Bayview/Hunters Point solar/workforce development collaborative) would like to
attend your Pathways event to get a better understanding of PG&E's efforts
in workforce training. Commissioner Simon envisions a mutually
beneficial connection between PG&E and JBR Partners given your shared
goals.

Please advise as to
whether it's feasible for Mr. Bryant to attend the Treasure Island event — and
if so, provide details on date and specific
location.

Thank
you!

Best,

Paul
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